
 

 
 
 

Refills Policy 
  
 
 
 
 
Prescription refills should be called in through your pharmacy. If you do need to call our 
office, please take into account that it takes 48 hours for the request to be completed.  
 
Refills will be processed during regular office hours, Monday through Friday, 8:00 am to 
5:00 pm. After hours calls are for true emergencies only. Please remember to evaluate 
your medication supply prior to your office visits and request refills at the visit.  
 
If you have not seen your provider within the recommended time frame for follow-up, you 
will need an appointment prior to your refill being authorized.  
  
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 

 


